
 CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 
 DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICES
 
 
April 5, 2006 
 
PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
SCHOOL ROAD (Section 24) 
 
Background
 
Recently the Department of Public Services reviewed the current traffic signage for School Road, from 
John R Road to Dequindre Road.  As result, we found regulatory parking restriction signs missing from 
the field for Traffic Control Order (TCO) PK-36.  TCO PK-36 restricts parking along the south side of 
School Road, beginning from a point 250’ west of Parke Street to a point 750’ easterly thereof. On 
December 15, 1993 Rochester Hills City Council adopted TCO Pk-36 rescinding and superseding Road 
Commission for Oakland County TCO P 63-173-76 (issued 1976).      
 
Our records indicate that PK-36 was initially issued as a result of a chronic parking problems area 
residents residing along on south side of School Road incurred from the over flow parking of City Helen 
V. Allen Park Memorial Park. At the time, baseball fields for the park were located on north side of 
School Road at Parke Street. The baseball fields for Helen V. Allen Memorial Park have since been 
relocated from north side of School Road to the south side of School Road and east of Parke Street (see 
attached map).  Presently the Department of Public Services or the Parks Department is not aware of 
current School Road parking complaints related to the baseball fields for Helen V. Allen Memorial Park.  
 
Action Requested
 
Therefore, we no can longer identify a School Road parking problem at Parke Street and recommend the 
Advisory Traffic and Safety Board supports a City Council Resolution to removal and rescinds TCO 
PK-36 and the replacement of the parking regulatory signs for School Road.  
 
 
M. Matich, Traffic Technician 
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